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Comments: No, no, no on the Targhee expansion!  We do not want a Vail or Aspen here.  Parking is already an

issue on certain days.  The addition of South Bowl and Mono Trees will definitely affect the habitat for wildlife and

the environment.  More people, more lifts, more noise.  Once done, we can never go back.

It also sets a very dangerous precedent to expand again in the future if we allow it this time.

Understandably, Targhee is a business whose goal is to make money.  This is forest land, not private land.  The

size of Targhee is fine the way it is.  Expansion will cost a ton of money which will cause ski ticket prices to climb

substantially along with services.

I ride up the lift all the time with people I have never met and everyone always comments on how special

Targhee is the way it is.  Not over bearing with  throngs of people and so very scenic.  

Let's keep our special jewel within the current boundaries for generations to come.

 


